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Date: May 22, 2022.

Certificate of experience

This Letter is to certify that Dr. MOHAMMAD NAWAS MOUSA ABUNAWAS has been working
with our team at Immediate Medical Aid Center since June 30 , 2021 .

During his working tenure , He has been really dynamic, punctual and efficient . His clinical work’s
approach was systemic and guided by the medical practice’s protocols. for this reason, he has been
made in-charge of the general medicine department for two years .

Owing to his professional skills, he has successfully rendered the management of many medical
cases during this time span. We commend him for his experience and continuing dedication to
excellence . He is suitable and perfect for the field. We have been honored to have him as a part of

our team.

We wish him all the best of luck in his career.
Sincerely,

Dr. Abdullah Abu Al-khair.

President of Immediate Medic



